
 

 

 
 
11 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re:  Sports Day – Friday 15 July 
 

This Friday 15 July will see Holderness Academy run their annual whole-school sports day. Please 
read the information below regarding the day and the details you and your child need to be aware 
of.  
 
● Students are requested to arrive at school in their PE kit. They must register as normal. Tutor 

period will be extended until 9.15am and the morning activities will start at 9.30am. 

● There will be no morning break, but there will be an extended lunch time starting at 11.45am and 

finishing at 12.30pm. Due to how the events are organised, the students will have plenty of breaks 

in the morning for refreshments and snacks. 

● If the event has to be postponed due to poor weather, parents/carers and students will be 

informed by 4.00pm on Thursday 14 July and your child’s normal timetable will be adopted. 

● The weather is forecast to be very sunny. Students will be provided with a complimentary bottle 

of water during tutor period. Please also make sure your child has their own bottle of water to 

stay hydrated. They will be able to refill these throughout the day at our water stations next to 

the events. Supervised shade areas will be made available around the field for any student who 

may need a rest from the potential warmer weather. To access these areas, students just need 

to inform their tutor and/or progress leader.  

● Tracksuit bottoms (blue) or school PE jumpers are recommended if the weather is cooler. 

● Please provide your child with sun cream (and a hat where required), as it is your child’s 

responsibility to use this to minimise the risk of sunburn. 

● The day will end at the usual time. 

 
Thank you for your support. We hope for some excellent weather, and believe that all our students 
will thoroughly enjoy the day.  
 
Any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr L Moulds 
Curriculum Leader - PE 
 


